
 

Jews, like all peoples, are deeply connected to the earth, to all life forms, and to the places 
where we live. Antisemitism, however, has historically led to Jews losing our multigenerational 
connections to the many lands in which we have existed.  We warmly invite 
Jews, and our friends and allies, to join us in this workshop where we will be 
sharing artworks – poetry, songs, visuals –  in celebration of  
Jewish connection with the living environment, both past 
and present. Together we will look at ways that Jewish 
engagement with climate action can be a key part of 
healing from antisemitism. 

Friday, September 22, 10:30 am -12:00  pm
optional listening circle follows
12 East 41st Street, 7th Floor       

Jews, Land and Climate Café
An Art Sharing and Workshop for Jews, Our Friends and Allies   



Sustaining All Life (SAL) and United to End Racism (UER) are international 
grassroots organizations working to end the climate emergency within the 
context of ending all divisions among people. As part of New York City Climate 
Week, SAL/UER will present many interactive workshops that address barriers 
to resolving the climate emergency. Our events will also show participants how 
to exchange effective listening to free themselves from the emotional harm 
resulting from oppression and other hurtful experiences—harm that can  
interfere with thinking about and responding effectively to the  
climate crisis.

Tools for Climate Organizing

Sustaining All Life
www.SustainingAllLife.org

United to End Racism
www.UnitedToEndRacism.org




